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STATE OF

COLORADO Czapla - DNR, Dustin <dustin.czapla@state.co.us>

M-1999-058, CSQ PAM fall 2022 surface blasting

1 message
Katie Todt <katie@lewicki.biz> Fri, Oct 14, 2022 at 12:46 PM

To: "Czapla - DNR, Dustin" <dustin.czapla@state.co.us>
Cc: Jean <jean@csgmarble.com>, Daniel Penfield <safety@csgmarble.com>

Good afternoon, Dustin:

Per CSQ’s TR-09, please allow this email to serve as notice of fall 2022 surface blasting. Drilling for a single planned blast along the northern
extent of the Franklin ridge will begin next week and will continue for 5-8 working days. Once drilling is complete, CSQ will implement their
blast plan to conduct a single blast during the week of October 24, 2022. The exact blast date is unknown at this time as weather and drilling
rates will determine the final blast date. I've sent the structure owners within 1-mile of the blast area a certified mail notice as well as a signed
structure notice.

Feel free to reach out to me with any questions. Have a great weekend.
Cheers,

Katie Todt
Senior Consultant
Lewicki and Associates, PLLC

(314) 704-4505
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